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Health Insurance Costs Too 
Much 

Here we are, looking at the end of 
another SDAHU year. Craig Gussin 
and his board have done a great job of 
steering our association in 2011-2012. 
Those members and guests who 
attended our May luncheon saw the 
induction of the 2012-2013 board of 
directors, and Craig was elected to 
lead us for another year. Pam Wallace 
is the President Elect, and will become 
president a year from now. I feel we 
are in good hands.  

Better yet, we have some new faces 
on the board next year. I appreciate 
these people who take a little extra 
time to do the necessary work that 
benefits all of us in our health 
insurance world. That includes all of 
you who have reached out to 
volunteer this year. You make us all 
stronger. Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not too much of a rant going on here, 
except to request that SDAHU 
members think about how they can 
help all of us have a more vibrant 
association. It can be as simple as 
volunteering to help at an event for an 
hour, or as complicated as wanting to 
be someone who leads our future 
direction. It can be as practical as 
joining SDAHU as a member, or just 
helping to fund our CAHU PAC and our 
national HUPAC. All of these things 
matter, and make a difference in the 
most challenging of times. Plus, it just 
feels good to help. 

For this last hurrah, I thought it would 
be fun to take a stab at the REAL 
problem with American health  
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insurance, the one barely addressed by 
federal health reform.. 

Health care and, as a result, health 
insurance, costs too much.  

Talk all you want about the need for 
better access, and the need to cover 
more people; access to health care 
means absolutely nothing if it is 
unaffordable.  

I just read an article indicating that, 
nationally, the average family will 
spend over $20,000 this year on health 
insurance premiums and cost of care 
delivery. This means it is now more 
expensive to be in the health system 
than to pay  the average home 
mortgage. Ouch. While exchanges 
promise a way to make insurance 
more affordable for those who cannot 
handle the cost--with taxpayer 
supported subsidies--they only mask 
the true cost. That is not a good thing. 

We have all seen the data showing the 
U.S. to be the most expensive place to 
get care in the world, and the harsh 
reality that all of that extra money 
does not necessarily buy better 
outcomes. Of course, statistics must 
be viewed carefully. We also know that 
we do more high-end testing than 
anywhere else, and more elective 
procedures. We know that, despite the 
cost, many people come from all over 
the world to use our U.S. system 
because it is still the gold standard.  
Period. 

In a free market economy, not 
everyone benefits to the same degree. 
For example, economists have long 
felt we need 4-6% unemployment for 
our economy to run most efficiently. 
100% employment is not a desired 
thing. Tell that to the unemployed.  

Our health insurance system has some 
of that inequity built in. Frankly, 
almost all health systems, including 
most of the single payer models, have 
ways to buy up from the base state 
benefits, and get more care, through 
supplemental private insurance. That 

kind of choice is only available to those 
who can afford it, which means there 
are class divisions in the quality of 
insurance. Personally, I do believe that 
the wealthiest country in history 
should have a way to make sure that 
all of its citizens have access to 
affordable care when they need it.  

Unfortunately, the private insurance 
system has never solved the problem 
inherent in the individual/family 
market: how to deal with and price 
pre-existing health issues in 
applicants. The easy way out has been 
to just decline the unhealthy, and let 
them fall to the group insurance 
market, or somewhere else. Then, 
complain about how the uninsured are 
driving up health costs for the rest of 
us. Excuse me?  

This is the Achilles heel of our industry, 
which explains the great increase in 
government intrusion into our health 
ÉÎÓÕÒÁÎÃÅ ÓÙÓÔÅÍȣȢÓÏÍÅÂÏÄÙ ÈÁÓ ÇÏÔ 
ÔÏ ÄÏ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÏÒËȟ ÁÎÄ ÃÈÁÒÉÔÙ ×ÏÎȭÔ 
make it happen. I do not mean to 
demonize insurance companies, as 
they get enough of that already from 
many other sources. These companies 
take enormous risk of behalf of their 
clients, and basically deliver on their 
ÐÒÏÍÉÓÅÓȢ "ÕÔ ) ÄÉÇÒÅÓÓȣȢ 

Cost is partly about how much people 
want to earn in this 2.3 trillion 
industry. That means insurers, 
providers of all types in the care 
delivery system, big and small 
pharma, attorneys, government, and 
the sales force who delivers the 
product. We all want to make a living. 
All of us will have to bite the bullet 
some to dampen the inflationary 
health cycle. In fact, agents have 
already done this, to the tune of a 30% 
income cut in most small group 
business, and more than that in the 
individual market. 

But cost is also very much about 
overusing and abusing the health 
delivery system. There are lots of 
reasons for overutilization; we are a 

graying nation, and age brings higher 
use of care. This aging affects the 
budgets of all the major health 
systems throughout the world, and we 
are just now seeing the cost pressure. 
In addition to lack of controls for many 
chronic conditions, the estimated $650 
billion tab for defensive medicine, and 
unnecessary procedures due to lack of 
best practices, there are all of those 
lifestyle issues to consider. 

But this rant wants to touch briefly on 
only one issue-obesity. Earlier this 
year I mentioned a study done by a 
local elementary school district that 
obesity was in issue in close to 50% of 
6-12 year olds surveyed. This past 
week, I saw the results of a larger 
national survey that shows that close 
to 50% of Americans are now obese, 
or pre-obese. The anticipated cost to 
treat this population for obesity 
related conditions like diabetes, high 
blood pressure, stroke, joint issues, 
etc. is huge. Huge means higher 
delivery and premium expenses. 

Other than genetic obesity, this is a 
controllable variable. How did we get 
to ½ of our population being 
dangerously overweight? You know 
the litany. We have way too much fast 
ÆÏÏÄȟ ×Å ×ÁÔÃÈ ÔÏÏ ÍÕÃÈ 46ȟ ÄÏÎȭÔ 
exercise enough, we eat portions that 
are too large, drink too much sugar, 
have too much salt in our diets. These 
are things we can fix, and I would not 
mind if our politicians helped us fix 
them, instead of messing around with 
a marketplace they barely understand. 
Do no harm, dude. 

This kind of national behavioral 
changeɂmuch like the mostly 
successful attention paid to tobacco 
smokingɂtakes years to develop. The 
longer we wait, the worse the 
problem. There is no doubt that 
almost all controllable lifestyle issues  

Continued on next page 
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are going to end up costing the insured in some kind of risk rating, regardless of 
what kind of health system we end up using.  But, a 25% premium up charge is not 
enough to deflect the tidal wave coming at us. 

How can we, as agents and brokers, help right now?  Make sure to talk to 
employers about how wellness plans can change behavior, and improve employee 
health, and give a return on investment.  Make sure to talk to people about the 
importance of managing chronic conditions, not smoking, and taking advantage of 
the preventive measures available in their health plans. 

Help with a workshop at a local school that educates kids about eating right, and 
exercising enough.  Over time, this will make a difference. 

I wish you all a prosperous summer, and look forward to seeing you at the SDAHU 
Golf Classic in June!  

These words do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the association of health 
underwriters, and are solely my responsibility. If you have comments, please 
contact me at: 

barryc@insurancehelper.org 

 

Á Nancy Calo   ǐ    Monika Damani 
AG Insurance Agency       Kaiser Permanente 
 

Á Jack Eaton   ǐ    Caroline Ruddock 
Employers Resource       MetLife 
 

Á Marc Shields                               

 

Donõt Forget 
to Renew! 
By Kristin Komen, VP of 
Membership 
and Pam Wallace, Retention Chair 
 
Have you invited one of your 
professional friends and/or 
associates that are non-SDAHU 
members to our Golf Tournament? 
What a fun event to introduce them 
to SDAHU! Thank you for your 
continued support to help promote 
and grow our dynamic organization.  
Are you interested in becoming more 
involved next year in the 
membership committee? Pam and I 
would love to have you join us and 
the membership committee for an 
exciting next year. Please feel free to 
contact Pam Wallace, 
pwallace@wordandbrown.com or 
me, kristin.komen@benefitmall.com 
for more information and/or 
questions. 
 

As we come to an end of another 
ÅØÃÉÔÉÎÇ 3$!(5 ÙÅÁÒȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÄÏÎȭÔ 
forget to renew your memberships 
over the summer months, and refer 
your professional friends and 
associates to our organization. Also, 
please keep track of all your recent 
professional accomplishments over 
the summer months, so we can 
recognize you at our luncheon 
meetings! We want to celebrate our 
members' successes and let our 
friends, competitors, and colleagues 
know when our members have had a 
major accomplishment. If you've 
achieved a professional milestone 
(signed an important new client, 
earned a new designation, received a 
recognition or an award, or in some 
way had an impact in the health care 
industry), please send an e-mail so 
that you receive special recognition 
at our next SDAHU meeting and/or 
event. 

Thank you for your continued 
support and membership! 

Welcome New and Returning 

Members 
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Dear SDAHU Members, 

As we are about to begin the summer 
ÁÎÄ ) ×ÒÉÔÅ ÍÙ ÌÁÓÔ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔȭÓ 
message for my 2011-2012 term. I 
would like to thank you all for another 
great year!! It has been my pleasure to 
serve as your President and I am 
looking forward to my next 12 months 
as your SDAHU President.  

I wanted to thank the 2011-2012 board 
for all the hard work they did to make 
the past 12 month the success it was. I 
also would like to welcome the 2012-
2013 board and our President-Elect 
Pam Wallace. A few board members 
are not returning and I want to 
personally thank them. Todd 
Macaluso and Kristin Komen are 
leaving the board and also leaving San 
Diego to work in Orange County in 
their new insurance positions. They 
both promised me they will visit us 
when they can. 

A very special and sad thank you to a 
great guy, and the Past President of 
SDAHU, Bill Hammett. Bill has 
decided after 10 years of being on the 
3$!(5 "ÏÁÒÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÉÔȭÓ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ 
to work full time. Bill, ÉÔȭÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÁÎ 
honor and privilege to follow you as 
President and to work with you on the 
Board over the past years.  

Now more than ever it is important to 
remember what we do for a living. I 
am a Health Insurance broker (along 
with being a Life, Disability and Long 
Term Care insurance broker). Now you 
may be scratching your head and 
asking yourself why am I saying this, 
ÁÍ ) ÔÁËÉÎÇ ÏÖÅÒ "ÁÒÒÙȭÓ ÒÁÎÔ ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎȩȩ 
.Ï ) ÁÍ ÎÏÔ ÔÁËÉÎÇ ÏÖÅÒ "ÁÒÒÙȭÓ ÒÁÎÔȠ 
no one can do it like Barry does it!! J 

I am saying 
this because 
this summer 
the Supreme 
Court will rule 
on the current 
health care 
reform law and 
its legality. 
Regardless of 
how the Supreme Court rules, you and 
I will still be in the health insurance 
business as a Broker, Rep, GA or Home 
Office employee. Will the Supreme 
Court decision change the way we do 
business, maybe, but brokers will still 
be selling health insurance along with 
all the other insurance product s they 
provide their clients and the non-
brokers will continue to work in the 
insurance industry as they currently 
are now! Look at our business now 
versus 10 years ago and how much our 
industry has changed already. Our 
industry will never be like it was 10 
years ago. Even though we are not 
always excited about change, I believe 
that change is good. Every industry 
has change, however some more than 
others. We have to accept that our 
industry is in the middle of some major 
changes and we have to adapt to 
those (whatever they may be) or we 
will be left in the dark 

 NAHU has been there every day 
fighting the battles for us in 
Washington DC and will continue the 
fight. CAHU has been working with 
Sacramento and the California 
exchange to make sure that we have 
jobs, get compensated properly and 
that the plans being offered in and out 
of the exchange are the best for all in 
California. As for SDAHU, we will 
continue to provide you speakers and 
educational meeting to help you 
through any changes and keep you up 
to date on the latest news. 

By the way, what would you like to 
know more about? Let me or the other 
board members know.  

This is your association and we are 
here for you.  

As always, I welcome your 
comments and concerns.  

Have a great summer and I hope to 
see you at the golf tournament 
June15th. 

craig@auerbachandgussin.com 

 

 

YAHU Wants 
YOU 
The purpose of the National 
Association of Health Underwriter's 
Mentoring Program is to increase the 
chance of success for members who 
are new to the health insurance 
industry. Through this program we will 
pair a new insurance agent with an 
NAHU member that has years of 
experience in the same field as the 
mentee.  
  
The experienced professional will 
share his/her expertise with the new 
agent. The goal is for the mentee to 
build the skills necessary for success. 
Equally important will be the 
conveyance not just of skill sets but of 
a guiding set of values. While the 
benefits to a mentee are obvious there 
are numerous benefits to the mentor 
such as enhancing skills through 
teaching as well as generating new 
insights. 
 
Contact SDAHU for Mentor/Mentee 
Forms at mailto:sdahu1@yahoo.com 

 

 

Presidentõs 
Message 
By Craig Gussin, CLU, LPRT 
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YAHU Upcoming Event:   
June 14th 
Have You Mastered Your Craft? 
Register at www.sdahu.org 
 

Team up with your peers and test your knowledge on a wide 
range of insurance questions. Prizes awarded to the winning 
team.  
 

Location:  Cozymel's at 4:00 p.m.  
4303 La Jolla Village Drive 
San Diego, CA 92122 
Registration: 4 p.m.  
Presentation: 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  
 
Cost to attend:  
YAHU Member & 
First Time Guest: $10 
Non-Member: $25 
YAHU Annual Membership: $100: 
Questions: YAHUsd@gmail.com 

  

ANNUAL Summer Classic Golf Tournament  
June 15th 
 

10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Riverwalk Golf Club 
 
Cost: $200 
(Includes: golf, cart, driving range, contests, lunch, happy 
hour, drink tickets and dinner) 
 

Register at www.sdahu.org

 
 

 
 

 
 

SAVE the Dates for 2012 -13 
 

ü September 20th ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü October 18th ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü November 15th ɀ Holiday Event @ Handlery 
ü January 17th ɀ Sales Expo @ Town and Country 
ü February 21st ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü March 21st ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü April 18th ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü May 16th ɀ Lunch Program @ Handlery 
ü June 21st ɀ Golf Tournament @ Riverwalk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San Diego Association of 
Health Underwriters 
(SDAHU) 
 

10601-G Tierrasanta Blvd. 
PMB 403 
San Diego, CA 92124 
 

Ph: 858.883.2486 
Fax: 858.630.3793 
sdahu1@yahoo.com 
sdahu.org 
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SDAHU continues to work with our 
philanthropic partners, Rady 
Children's Hospital Special Needs 
Clinic and the Helen Bernardy Center 
for Medically Fragile Children.  So far 
this year we have raised and donated 
almost $10,000 to our partners. Our 
support continues to help 
provide services to these wonderful 
children and programs. The Special 
Needs Clinic now has over 350 patients 
and the Helen Bernardy Center has 52 
full time residents living there. SDAHU 
will continue our support and help 
meet the needs of the children and 
staff of these programs. Thank you to 
our members for your kindness and 
generosity. 
 

New Co-Chairperson 

Sharlene Beltran has volunteered to 
be the Philanthropic Co-Chairperson, 
along with Joel Marcus.  Sharlene is 
the Blue Shield of California Senior 
Regional Sales Executive for Small 
Groups.  She and Joel will share 
responsibilities for fundraising and 
working with the staff at Rady 
Children's Hospital.  For the past 
several years, Sharlene has been an 
active member of the Philanthropic 
Committee and donated many hours 
at fundraising activities. We know she 
will do an outstanding job and are 
happy to have her on board. 

Restaurant Raffle 

The last restaurant raffle of the year 
was held at our May 16th luncheon. 
Myron Jucha was the sponsor.  Last 
month's sponsor was Pam Wallace.  
Thank you to all those who have 
sponsored our monthly restaurant  

 

raffles and thank you to all members 
who have purchased 
tickets. Thank you to the following 
restaurants who have donated 
$100 gift cards, to make the raffle such 
a big success:  Donavan's, Flemings, 
Mortons, Ruth's Chris and Roy's, 
Steakhouse and Restaurants.  Their 
generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Rady Childrenõs Hospital 
SHAMU & You Family Walk 

On Saturday, October 6th, 2012, 
SDAHU will again have a team walking 
in the 6th. Annual Rady Children's 
Hospital Shamu & You Family Walk.  
All proceeds we raise will go to our 
philanthropic partner, The Special 
Needs Clinic.  Last year we raised over 
$7,000 and our goal this year is to raise 
over $10,000. If you are interested in 
participating, or have a client who 
would like to walk with us, please 
contact Joel Marcus at (760) 804-6233 
or Gail Clarke at (858) 883-2486.  The 
walk is a wonderful family activity and 
a great way to help support our 
philanthropic programs.  There will be 
more information coming soon. 

Hospital Tour 

After our summer break, Rady 
Children's Hospital will sponsor a 
special tour of their new medical 
facility, as well as the Ronald 
McDonald House.  The tour will be 
limited to SDAHU members and their 
guests.  Dates and times will be 
announced at our September 
Luncheon. 

Have a wonderful summer and see 
everyone in September. 

 

 

As a NAHU member you can save big 
every day with UPS. 

4ÈÒÏÕÇÈ .!(5ȭÓ ÐÁÒÔÎÅÒÓÈÉÐ with 
UPS, you have exclusive access to the 
UPS Savings Program, which provides 
NAHU members up to a 26% discount 
on UPS shipping.  If you sign up for a 
new UPS account by July 5th you will 
receive one entry into a sweepstakes 
to win a $500 Apple gift card!  

 

NAHU Revised Brochures Ready for 
order. Help your clients the ins and 
outs of health insurance with updated 
brochures on Medicare and the role of 
the agent.  Click here to order. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New NAHU Member 

Benefit  

Philanthropic 
Corner 
By Joel Marcus, Philanthropy Chair 
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Health care spending is projected to 
grow at a historically low 7.5 percent 
for 2013, according to a report 
released today from 
0ÒÉÃÅ×ÁÔÅÒÈÏÕÓÅ#ÏÏÐÅÒÓȭ (ÅÁÌÔÈ 
Research Institute. 
 
)ÔȭÓ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÕÒÔÈ ÓÔÒÁÉÇÈÔ ÙÅÁÒ ÏÆ 
relatively flat growth compared to 
inflation. Historically, the medical cost 
growth has been in the double digits, 
but since 2009, growth has slowed 
considerably. 
 
4ÈÁÔȭÓ Á ÒÅÆÌÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÌÕÇÇÉÓÈ 
economy, increased focus on cost 
containment by the industry, lower 
use of services by cost-conscious 
patients and efforts by employers to 
hold down expenses, the report 
explains. PricewaterhouseCoopers 
based its research on input from 
health plan actuaries, industry leaders, 
analyst reports and employer surveys. 

 

Though the health care spending often 
bounces back up as the economy 
recovers, the report identifies 
structural changes that may temper 
that pattern. A fourth year of relatively 
low growth suggests that the gap 
between health care spending and 
overall inflation may be narrowing to a 
more sustainable level. 
 
Ȱ3ÌÏ×ÅÒ ÇÒÏ×ÔÈ ÉÎ ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ÃÁÒÅ ÃÏÓÔÓ 
could be the new normal," says 
Michael Thompson, a principal at PwC. 
Ȱ7ÅȭÒÅ ÓÅÅÉÎÇ ÌÏÎÇ-term trends that 
could keep cost increases in check. As 
employers shift expenses to their 
employees, for example, these 
workers are pursuing lower-cost  
 

alternatives. Even as the economy 
strengthens, changes in behavior by 
employers and consumers may help 
ÌÉÍÉÔ ÍÅÄÉÃÁÌ ÇÒÏ×ÔÈȢȱ 
 
Premium rates for large employer-
sponsored health plans could increase 
by only 5.5 percent next year as a 
result of the employer trends of 
increasing the employee share of costs 
and expanding health and wellness 
programs. 
 
Of the 1,400 employers surveyed, 
more than half said they are 
considering increasing employee 
contributions, cost-sharing through 
plan design and raising employee 
prescription drug plan costs. Nearly 
three quarters of employers (72 
percent) offer wellness programs, and 
half of those say they are considering 
expanding those programs next year. 
 
There are four factors HRI expects will 
"deflate" the medical cost trend in 
2013: market pressure to reduce 
medical supply and equipment costs; 
increased popularity of new methods 
to deliver primary care; increased 
availability of comparative cost 
information; and accelerated savings 
from the pharmaceutical patent cliff. 
 
Ȱ-ÁÒËÅÔ ÆÏÒÃÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÄÒÉÖÉÎÇ ÄÅÍÁÎÄÓ 
for better outcomes and reasonable 
cÏÓÔÓȟȱ ÓÁÉÄ +ÅÌÌÙ "ÁÒÎÅÓȟ 53 ÈÅÁÌÔÈ 
ÉÎÄÕÓÔÒÉÅÓ ÌÅÁÄÅÒȟ 0×#Ȣ Ȱ4ÈÅ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎ 
is: How will the industry respond? We 
expect to see health organizations 
create services and partnerships that 
engage consumers and improve 
quality. It isn't just dollars spent, but 
ÖÁÌÕÅ ÄÅÒÉÖÅÄȢȱ 
 
But two factors that will inflate the 
medical cost trend in 2013 include an 
uptick in utilization and medical and 
technological advances. 

 
 
 

 

 

As a debate over ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 
contraceptive rights rages on, about 
one in three women believe there is a 
Ȱ×ÉÄÅ-ÓÃÁÌÅ ÅÆÆÏÒÔ ÔÏ ÌÉÍÉÔ ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 
reproductive health choices and 
ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅÓȱ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÎÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÁËÅÎ ÁÃÔÉÏÎ 
because of it, a new poll finds. 
 
4ÈÅ +ÁÉÓÅÒ &ÁÍÉÌÙ &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎȭÓ -ÁÙ 
tracking poll, released Thursday, finds 
that 42 percent of women say they 
took some sort of action in the past six 
months on the issue, whether it has 
been donating money, trying to 
ÉÎÆÌÕÅÎÃÅ Á ÆÒÉÅÎÄȭÓ ÏÐÉÎÉÏÎ ÏÒ 
contacting an elected official. 
 
This has been spurred by the recent 
debate over the Obama 
ÁÄÍÉÎÉÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎȭÓ ÄÅÃÉÓÉÏÎ ÔÏ 
implement a mandate requiring all 
health plans cover birth control, as 
well as state and federal disputes over 
public funding for Planned 
Parenthood. 

The Catholic Church has been 
engaged in an ongoing battle over the 
mandate, with 43 religious colleges 
and institutions filing suit over the 
mandate. 
 
Still even though most women seem 
ÔÏ ÌÉËÅ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ /ÂÁÍÁȭÓ ÅÆÆÏÒÔ ÆÏÒ 
contraceptive rights, the poll found 
that the share of the public with a 
favorable view of the Patient 
Protection and Affordable Care 
dropped 5 percentage points this 
month, with unfavorable views now 
outnumbering favorable ones by a 
small margin (44 percent versus 37 
percent). 
 
 

Continued on next page 

Women Step Up in 
Birth Control Debate  
By Kathryn Mayer, Producersweb.com 

 

 

Health Spending 
Growth at Historic 
Low 
By Kathryn Mayer, Producersweb.com 
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Continued from page 8 

And despite the political attention 
ÂÉÒÔÈ ÃÏÎÔÒÏÌ ÉÓ ÇÅÔÔÉÎÇȟ ×ÏÍÅÎ ÄÏÎȭÔ 
think reproductive health is a hot-
button election issue. Like their male 
counterparts, female voters continue 
to focus on the economy as their top 
election concern, with several other 
issuesɂincluding health careɂmore 
ÉÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÔ ÔÈÁÎ ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 
reproductive health. 
 
In fact, just 5 percent want to hear 
from Obama or Mitt Romney about 
ÁÂÏÒÔÉÏÎȟ ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ÏÒ ÏÔÈÅÒ 
×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ÉÓÓÕÅÓȢ 
 
The poll a larger number of womenɂ
45 percentɂsay that while some 
ÇÒÏÕÐÓ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÌÉÍÉÔ ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 
reproductive health choices and 
services, it is not a wide-scale effort. 
Seven percent said no such effort 
exists. 
 
Liberal women (49 percent) are far 
more likely than conservative 
women (18 percent) to perceive a 
major effort to limit services. 
 
Additionally, the poll was conducted 
May 8 to May 14 and surveyed 1,218 
adults.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Omaha, Neb.-based insurance company has been ordered to pay a 90-year-old 
woman living in an assisted living facility in Montana $34.2 million for suspending 
her dementia care payments. 
 
Arlene Hull and her daughter sued Ability Insurance Co. in 2010 after the insurer 
ÓÔÏÐÐÅÄ ÐÁÙÉÎÇ ÈÅÒ ÁÓÓÉÓÔÅÄ ÌÉÖÉÎÇ ÂÅÎÅÆÉÔÓ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÁÎ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÔ ÎÕÒÓÅȭÓ 
assessment said Hull could be considered independent and her condition 
rehabilitated. Hull had been diagnosed with dementia in 2007 and had experienced 
strokes. She purchased the long term care policy in the 1980s. 
 
4ÈÅ ÃÏÍÐÁÎÙ ×ÁÓ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÉÎ ÖÉÏÌÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ -ÏÎÔÁÎÁȭÓ ÕÎÆÁÉÒ ÔÒÁÄÅ ÐÒactices law and in 
breach of contract. 
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Elderly Dementia Patient Wins 
Settlement  
By Lauren McNitt, Producersweb.com 

 

http://www.producersweb.com/r/pwebmc/d/contentFocus/?pcID=b0c3ee29c8b7857b13b2c11d71645dab


              
 

 

 

2013 H S A CONTRIBUTION LIMITS 

Let your clients know that the maximum annual HSA contributions 
have increased for 2013 to: 
 
Individual: $3250 (from $3100) 
Family: $6450 (from $6250) 
 
Age 55 catch-up contributions will continue to be at $1,000 
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Thank You to the Following 

Corporate Metallic 

Sponsors for Their 

Continued Support in 2012! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San Diego Association of 
Health Underwriters 
(SDAHU) 
 

10601-G Tierrasanta Blvd. 
PMB 403 
San Diego, CA 92124 
 

Ph: 858.883.2486 
Fax: 858.630.3793 
sdahu1@yahoo.com 
sdahu.org 
 

 

Voters Blame the Legal System for Health 
Care Costs 
California Broker Magazine 

 
Heavy majorities of voters, across party, lines say the legal system is increasing health care 
costs, according to a survey for Common Good conducted by Clarus Research Group. 
Sixty-six percent of voters favor taking medical claims out of the current legal system and 
putting them into new health courts with expert judges. The survey also reveals the 
following: 

* 75% say that lawsuits and legal fees are a major cause of high medical insurance rates. 
Eighty-nine percent of Republicans, 76% of independents, and 62% of Democrats agree. 

* 68% say that many good doctors are leaving the practice of medicine because of the 
number of lawsuits and the cost of liability insurance. 

* 67% of voters say that doctors order unnecessary medical tests and procedures just to 
protect themselves from lawsuits. 

For more information, visit www.commongood.org. 

 

 

mailto:sdahu1@yahoo.com
http://www.sdahu.org/
http://www.sdahu.org/
http://www.commongood.org/
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